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September 30,2020 
 
 
 
Regarding: San Bernardino Valley College’s Accreditation of Program 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
Our Accreditation team has received the application from San Bernardino Valley 
College and is currently in process of reviewing the documents for renewal of full 
accreditation through California Association for Alcohol/Drug Educators, 
CAADE. 
 
San Bernardino Valley College’s Human Services and Addiction Studies program 
has been approved and fully accredited by CAADE since 2002. Their program has 
undergone changes to the Addiction Studies curriculum to reflect the  
State C-ID requirements, and CAADE’s accreditation standards. Based on the 
history and strength of the program at San Bernardino Valley College, and the 
preliminary review of submitted documents, we are confident that the team will 
approve full accreditation at our next committee meeting. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns at 
wwiehl@sdccd.edu or 619-977-0641. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wendy Wiehl, Pharm.D. 
CAADE Accreditation Chair 
Co-Chair, Behavioral Sciences Dept. 
Director, Alcohol and Other Drug Studies 
San Diego City College 
 
 


